
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Daniel Dominguez"; john_robinson@xtoenergy.com
Cc: shughes@blm.gov; Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov); Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: ADU #816 Closure Proposal
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:14:00 AM

RE: XTO Energy * Avalon Delaware Unit 816 * 30-015-24696 * A-5-21s-27e * Eddy County, NM
       NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-2674 * Date of release/discovery: 9/27/14
 
Gentlemen,
 
Your request for closure of the above referenced release is not approved. OCD will require the site
 to fully delineated. Based on analytical data provided, the constituent of concern is chlorides. Target
 goal for chloride delineation is 250 mg/kg or, natural background levels. In the event groundwater is
 encountered during the delineation process, work is to cease and OCD notified immediately. Please
 notify the OCD District 2 office once delineation work has been scheduled.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 
From: Daniel Dominguez [mailto:ddominguezepi@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 3:50 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; john_robinson@xtoenergy.com
Subject: ADU #816 Closure Proposal
 
Mr. Bratcher,

Attached is the Closure Proposal for the ADU #816 operated by XTO Energy. We are
 proposing sidewall excavation to clean soil, placement of 20 mil poly liner in excavation and
 then backfill.

--
Sincerely,
ENVIRONMENTAL PLUS, INC.
 
Daniel Dominguez
Environmental Consultant/Safety Director
 
 
Environmental Plus, Inc.
P.O. Box 1558
2100 Avenue ‘O’
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Eunice, NM 88231
(575) 631-0401 (Cell)
(575) 394-3481 (Office)
(575) 394-2601 (fax)


